
May 26, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Attached is the Fourth Grade At Home Learning Plan that begins tomorrow.   It’s hard to believe 

how few days of “school” we have left.  As many of you read in the Weekly Newsletter or on 

the Putnam Heights Facebook page, we are excited to share this announcement with you…. 

 

After working with officials at the Eau Claire Health Department, ​we are excited to be able to 

bring you a Putnam Staff Parade!​  We are doing this as a way to say “farewell” to our students 

and “thank you” to our families for all the support you have provided over the last several 

weeks.  

 

The following guidelines have been submitted to the Health Department and have allowed us 

to be granted permission for this event: 

● Only gather with people from your household 

● Maintain a six foot radius from other families 

● Do not approach vehicles 

● Stay home if you are not feeling well 

 

Wave, cheer, make signs, and show your Panther Pride!  The parade will take place on 

Thursday, May 28th from approximately 1:00-2:30.  The route we will follow can be found on 

the At Home Learning Page of the Putnam Heights website.  It gives approximate times for 

different neighborhoods and also outlines suggested viewing locations.  We miss you and hope 

to see you there! 

 

The Fourth Grade Team 

Mr. Grant, Miss Greer, & Mrs. Sturz 


